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As committed cycling and walking enthusiasts in Wotton under Edge,
we whole-heartedly support cycling routes being included in the Stroud
District Plan. These will connect communities, promote health for
residents and wildlife in the area and reduce noise and fumes, just to
mention a few benefits.

We support the Wotton, Charfield and Kingswood Greenway project and we would like to see
support from the local councils for it to be delivered in the near future.

Regards

Secretary of
Wotton Charfield and Kingswood Greenway Group


